Site Inspection Report

Reliance Jio infocomm Limited SCO, Patna, Bihar has submitted a
proposal for seeking permission under Forest conservation Act 1980 for laying out
Gaya-Goh-Madanpur road optical Fiber cable Line (OFC). As per the proposal
optical fiber cable (OFC) line pass through Gaya-Goh-Madanpur road. The land in
question is mostly along the road side. Only 0.40278 ha area falls under
Aurangabad Forest Division. No. rare/endangered/unique species of flora &
faunas are found in this site of the Road. It was also found that no protected
archeological/ heritage site defense establishment or any other important

monument is located along the road.

The optical Fiber cable Line (OFC) line is essential for the expansion
of Telecommunication services. The land proposed by the user agency is
unavoidable and barest minimum for the project Hence recommendation is made

for acceptance of the proposal.
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